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Good evening. I will tell you now about my second race 
today. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I looked the races of the other classes during the day. After 
the lunch we warmed up the engines again. After this I did a 
warm up.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



After we went to the pit lane. In the two sighting laps I looked 
at the track conditions and if everything is all right. When I 
was in the grid, I was cool down and getting ready.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
After the warm up lap I was full ready. I had a more or less a 
good start again. But in the first corner I was not aggressive 
enough and I lost some places. Then I lost the contact to the 
group in front of me and I rode more or less all the time 
alone. Near the end of the race I could overtake one more 
rider. I finished 18th again. I am happy. But I can do it better. 
Because I am improving myself. My lap time was getting 
better lap by lap.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
So that was my weekend here in Spielberg. I am happy about 
the weekend but now I will train hard and keep working. See 
you all soon in Misano. A big thank you to everybody of the 
Red Bull MotoGP Rookies Cup and my parents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a great time. 
Noah Dettwiler #55 


